
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

13th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Drama Performance – Year 8 Students 
  
We are delighted to inform you that Drama students from Northampton University will be visiting school 
on Thursday 19th September to work with Year 8 students.  The students from the University will perform a 
piece of work about option choices and future careers.  It is helpful for the students at Corby Technical 
School to begin thinking about future careers choices early. 
 
Enclosed with this letter is an information sheet from the University for you to complete, this will help the 
university continue to be able to produce and deliver these workshops at Corby Technical School. 
 
If you can complete and return to school reception or to Mrs Morgan.  If you have any questions regarding 
the visit please contact Mrs Morgan at emorgan@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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